GUILD OF MAINE WOODWORKERS

January 14, 2023 meeting minutes

Business meeting attendees: 10:20 - noon

Wes Sunderland, Pat Sunderland, Steve Smith, Joe Elichaa, Mark Tschiegg, Jim Hanscom, Randy Mayse, and Dave Joy

After Pat Sunderland gave the treasurer’s report Jim Hanscom motioned to accept it and it was seconded by Steve Smith.
Wes suggested we renew the board members in their same positions for another term. A motion was made by Jim Hanscom and seconded by Steve Smith. Rolf Dries, Ron Boes and Randy Mayse will serve another three years as directors as well.

Meetings for 2023:

Feb. 	Steve Smith in Lovell
March quarterly outing TBD
April Susan Chandler in Freeport
May Randy Mayse in Buxton
June quarterly outing TBD
September Barbara White picnic in Yarmouth
October 
November
December Wes Sunderland business meeting

Woodworking meeting: 1:00 - 2:40
Skill Sessions:

Ideas for more skill sessions were discussed and possible new ones were added to the regular list. Sharpening, CNC, table saw chair seat, spray finishing and machine maintenance or setup.

Show and Tell:

Steve Smith brought a beautiful Paduke and Yellowheart box he made for his daughter.
Randy Mayse brought a charcuterie board made from scrap wood.
Mark Tschiegg brought a very nice marking gauge he got from Bob Van Dyke at Connecticut Valley School of Woodworking.
Stig Ammentorp brought an advent candleholder he and his wife made many years ago.
Wes showed us a quick way to clean excess putty and paint off a glazed window. Also showed his latest  toy (I mean tool) his automatic hand saw sharpener in operation. Quite impressive!

For a demo Wes worked on flattening a slab of pine using a series of hand planes.

Respectfully submitted,
Randy Mayse
Secretary
